
Royal Society of Chemistry 

Education Division Scotland 
 

 

Inspiring Young Chemists 
 

 
Funding is available for inspirational chemical projects to 
encourage and motivate younger pupils (P6 – S2) to think about 
taking chemistry at National 5 and beyond, when they reach that 
stage. 
 

Up to £200 is available from the Scottish Education 
Division for single-school activities, and up to £500 for 

multi-school collaboration. 

 

Projects that will help to promote chemistry as a subject 
choice for N5/H would be particularly welcome this year. 

 

 

For more details and an application form, email K.Alder@mgfl.net 

The closing date for applications is Monday 21 October 2019 

  

mailto:K.Alder@mgfl.net


Inspiring Young Chemists 

 

Guidance and Application for funding 

 

Ideas can be found on the RSC website. 

Examples from last year include demonstrations, primary transition projects, dry ice, forensic 

analysis, bath bombs, science clubs,  

Practical, hands-on projects are desirable. 

If possible, projects should be sustainable (i.e. equipment could be used in subsequent years). 

Unfortunately funding cannot be used for transport, prizes, photocopying, subsistence, normal curriculum 

topics, cameras or supply cover. 

 

Details 

The closing date for applications is Monday 21 October 2019 

We will allocate funding by end of October 2019. 

We would expect activities completed and the posters/evidence to be submitted by end of April 2020 in 

order for us to display at the RSC Nigel Botting Teachers’ Meeting in mid-May. 

 

Evidence 
Please show us how you used the award. We’d like you to produce something depicting how the money was 

used to inspire young chemists, to be displayed to all chemistry professionals at the RSC Nigel Botting 

Teachers' Meeting. This can be in the format of your choice – e.g. an A3 poster (electronic or 

handwritten), a powerpoint slide or two, a video clip, some images with captions. Please acknowledge 

the support of the RSC Education Division Scotland 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Risk Assessment 
 It is the responsibility of the RSC IYC award recipients to ensure that they have undertaken a risk 

assessment in accordance with their employer’s requirements, making use of up-to-date information 

and taking account of their own particular circumstances. Any local rules or restrictions issued by the 

employer must always be followed.  
 

Your contact details will only be used to inform you of progress of your IYC funding.  

Do we have your consent to keep your contact details on file? Yes/ No 

You can change this consent at any time by emailing k.alder@mgfl.net 

To apply, please email Katy Alder K.Alder@mgfl.net with the following 
details: 
 
1. Name, school, and contact email. 

 
2. How you heard about this initiative. 
 
3. The aim and a short description of your idea, 

what? …  why? …  who will benefit? 
 
4. A detailed breakdown of costs: (please continue on separate sheet if necessary) 
 

5. To whom the cheque should be made payable, if successful. 

http://www.rsc.org/learn-chemistry/resource/listing?searchtext=&filter=all&fLevel=LEV00000001&eMediaType=MED00000009&reference=primaryresource
mailto:K.Alder@mgfl.net

